A WORD TO OUR ADULT PATIENTS ABOUT THE AFFORDABLE CARE ACT AND PREVENTIVE HEALTH SERVICES (WELL VISITS & ROUTINE CHECKUPS)
Dear Patient,
We want you to receive preventive services – health care that may lower your risk of illness or injury. The Affordable Care Act (ACA) requires many health insurance plans to pay for some wellness care (categorized broadly as evidence-based screenings and counseling, routine immunizations, childhood preventive services, and preventive services for women), but it does not cover all the wellness care you might need. We want you to know about your ACA benefits and how we can help you get the most from them.
At your wellness visit, our staff will ask you some questions about your health or ask you to fill out a history form. We may also order screening tests appropriate for your age, sex, level of activity, and life situation or tests pertaining to your medical conditions. The latter are not part of the screening tests covered under the ACA. They require a co-pay and are subject to your deductible. You may receive a bill from the facility that provided the service. If you do receive a bill for a service you thought would be covered, please contact your insurance carrier.

A wellness visit does not deal with a new or existing health problem. That would be a separate service. If you are here for a wellness visit, please let our scheduling staff know if you also need the doctor’s help with a health problem, a medication refill, or something else. We may need to schedule a separate appointment. A separate charge applies to these services, whether provided on the same date or on a different date than the wellness visit.
We hope to help you get the most from your ACA wellness benefits.
